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Spelling Shed 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Happy new year!  What a fantastic start to the term we’ve had, welcoming your wonderful children back to school and 

watching them engage in their learning with such positivity.  

To further support our teaching of spelling we have signed up to the ‘Spelling Shed’ which can be accessed online at home. 

Your child’s individual log in details will be given to them by their class teacher.  

You can log into the Spelling Shed at www.play.edshed.com 

When you log in you will see that there are some assignments set for your child to complete. Your child’s class teacher will 

have set up assignments to reflect the learning that has taken place in the classroom.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

A step by step parent guide can be found on our school website or follow this link 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uVHb4srs0RU&t=16s for a video parent guide. 

We hope that your children enjoy practising their spellings using Spelling Shed. Please remember that there are other ways 

that they can practise these words alongside Spelling Shed. Attached are some top tips! 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mrs Woodhart 

KS2 English Leader 
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